Solicitation for Forensic Pathologist, Butte County Sheriff's Office
The County of Butte, located in Oroville, CA, is seeking the most qualified firm/individual to provide Forensic Pathology services for the Butte County Sheriff’s Office, Coroner Division. Butte County Sheriff’s Office is in the process of completing construction of a state-of-the-art Morgue/Evidence facility which includes a LODOX, ANDE rapid DNA lab, 40-body cooler, 9-body freezer, grossing lab, and three autopsy suites, one of which is a negative air flow suite.
Solicitation Event Timeline:
	Event
	Anticipated Date/Time (Subject to Change)

	Solicitation Publication
	December 10, 2021

	Final Date to Summit Questions and Requests for Clarification 
	January 10, 2022

	Questions Answered via Addendum(s) 
	January 17, 2022

	RFP Submittals Due 
	January 31, 2022 at 5 p.m.


To access Bid “RFQualification #SO-121021 Forensic Pathologist Services” use the following address:
https://urldefense.com/v3/__http://www.publicpurchase.com/gems/bid/bidView?bidId=151116__;!!KNMwiTCp4spf!T2lsdqeLZL824hrd8o5pbJOITodjDaMirWls2iIxGjB9Pb9qaf8t-zbkUg3OlDyCy4zjZg$ 
If you are not already a vendor on the Public Purchase website, you will need to register once there.
For any questions regarding this bid please contact Customer Support Staff at: 
agencysupport@publicpurchase.com
